

ictures

The last two months have been full of excitement at TLC English Center! I have been blessed with a team from Evangel University, as well as two volunteers from Wisconsin. Here's a little bit of what we've been up to:





◆ BBQ and bowling

Rut learns how to make French toast







Happy Birthday to



Students asking questions about Christ

We have more than 60 students studying at TLC right now, and several have expressed interest in learning more about Christ. Great things are happening, and YOU can be a part — come and help reach Thailand with the love of Christ!

http://opportunitytoserve.wordpress.com Visit the site or contact me to learn more!



Birthday spaghetti dinner

Praide and Prayer PRAISE GOD FOR -

new students, volunteer

teachers, students interested in Christianity

PLEASE PRAY FOR to put it subtly......



🖊 In Thailand, on your birthday you are expected to treat others, usually to a meal. Often it is impolite to open gifts in front of the giver, in case you don't like it. That way you don't offend them with your reaction!

MAIL 220/56 Mu 2; T. Chang Pueak A. Muang; Chiang Mai 50300 THAILAND You can contact me by... EMAIL lauren.becker@agmd.org Check out my website: http://www.laurenbecker.wordpress.com **ACCOUNT NUMBER** 294540

TO SUPPORT ME visit my website and click "Support This Ministry" OR email Nancy at ndickerson@ag.org

